Riviera Schools

October 29, 2021
Dear Riviera Families,

Since being founded in 1950, Riviera has stood as a leader in education, as a model of what education should be. It was
established as a school community uniquely focused on the experience and development of each individual student, and since
those early days, Riviera has never lost sight of that goal.

Riviera is acutely dedicated to prioritizing the needs, experiences, and outcomes of our students. We are guided by a
consistent principle — our students come first. That fundamental truth has framed and continues to shape the analysis and the
perspective of all of the decision makers within our Bulldog community.

In order to maintain that commitment to each student and in order to secure the school’s future in perpetuity, we are excited to
announce that Riviera has joined the International Schools Partnership (ISP) family of schools. ISP is committed to
continually developing the quality of the student learning experience as well as the school’s physical and operational
infrastructure so that we can secure our tradition of excellence for generations to come.

ISP is focused on enhancing the resources available to the Riviera family, and as we look to the future, we are confident that
ISP will be able to continue to build on the history and foundations that have been established over the last seventy-two years.
Joining ISP underpins our shared vision of a personal and familial environment, creating an atmosphere that encourages
students to reach beyond themselves. The faculty and the students will forevermore be empowered to come together each day,
challenging one another to excel and to achieve while supporting each other in the process.

Our mission statement, our school pledge, and our incessant drive to provide an unequalled education for each student have
helped maintain Riviera’s identity for over seven decades, and this union will continue to keep it intact for future generations
of Bulldogs. Joining the ISP family of schools not only solidifies Riviera’s foothold, but it also creates new opportunities for
our students and faculty, including increased professional development for the staff, global academic competitions for our
students, and international exchange student experiences. In the coming months, we will begin to unveil some of these
opportunities.

I, along with the entire administrative team, am excited as we look ahead. If you have any questions, please feel free to

contact me. Thank you, as always, for your support and your passion for our school.
With Bulldog pride,

Sincerely,

Peter Cohen
Director
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